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City Opens Michel Road Extension 

 

On July 20, 2009 the City of Tomball officially opened the new Michel Road from State Highway 249 

East to School Street.  This capital project was originally bid on September 11, 2008 and was 

completed on July 14, 2009.  Included in the project were water and gas line extensions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured: 

1st Row: David Kauffman-Director of Public Works, Dale Conger-Cobb Fendley, Councilman Warren 

Driver, Mayor Gretchen Fagan, Mayor Pro-Tem Bill Webb, Jan Belcher-City Manager, Judith Wilson, 

Bill Eddleman, Bruce Hillegeist-Greater Tomball Area Chamber of Commerce President 

2nd Row: Mark McClure-Director of Engineering and Planning, Councilman Mark Stoll, Nancy Wood, 

John Dillon, Art Depue 

Back Row: James Seek-NWEMS, Will Mangum-NWEMS, Officer Marc Langdon, Rob Hauck-Police 

Chief,  John Escamilla-Tomball Utilities Superintendent 

# # # 


